
Jersey Audit Office  

Website Terms of Use Policy 

Terms 

Your use of the Jersey Audit Office (JAO) website requires that you comply with: 

• this policy; and 

• the JAO Privacy Statement 

Copyright 

The Office of the Comptroller and Auditor General (C&AG) holds the copyright for 

information contained within the JAO website.  

Use of website material 

All material available through the JAO website may be downloaded, copied or 

reproduced free of charge in any format or medium without requiring specific permission. 

This is subject to the material being reproduced accurately and not being used in a 

derogatory manner or in a misleading context.  

Where the material is being published or issued to others, the sources and copyright 

status must be acknowledged. You should include: 

• the full title of the publication  

• that it is authored by the C&AG of the States of Jersey; and 

• the date of publication. 

The C&AG does not accept responsibility for material hosted on any external sites.  

If you are maintaining or developing a website, you do not have to ask permission to link 

directly to pages hosted on the JAO website. However, you must not link to information 

on the JAO website in a way that implies a relationship with, or endorsement by the 

C&AG, or which misrepresents JAO content as being published by anyone other 

than the C&AG. 

  



Accuracy 

The website information could include technical inaccuracies or typographical errors.  The 

C&AG has made reasonable efforts to ensure that the information is accurate at the time 

of inclusion.  However, like any printed material, the information may be out of date.  The 

C&AG shall not be liable for any error or omission in, or any failure to update, such 

information and any decisions based on the information are the sole responsibility of the 

website visitor. 

The C&AG reserves the right to make changes to this website at any time without notice. 

Links to external websites 

Certain links on this website lead to other websites that will have separate privacy and 

data collection practices. The C&AG has no responsibility or liability for those third party 

policies. 

 

 


